
The Lankester Botanical Garden is honoured 
to present this issue of Lankesteriana to

Carlyle A. Luer
a recipient of the Lankester Medal for Orchid Science

as a gift for his ninety-fifth birthday



➡ The signatures on the opposite page are those of the authors who published papers in LANKESTERIANA, volume 17, number 2, and that 
were received in time for their inclusion in this issue. 




